
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 30 August 2007 
 

4. REPORT BACK ON THE COMMUNITY BOARD CONFERENCE 2007, MANUKAU 
 
 Feedback was provided by Board members who attended the Community Boards Conference held in 

Manukau, June 2007. 
 
 The Board decided: 
 
 1. To receive the information. 
 
 2. That Community Board members of the Christchurch City Council attending conferences at the 

expense of ratepayers, make a declaration to attend the full conference and workshops, with a 
report back in writing to the appropriate Board within a month of the conference. 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


